Water Vole
Strol

Connecting the community with nature

Join our Project Officer for a relaxed stroll by the River Dun. We will be
keeping an eye out for water vole and spotting lots of other wildlife.

Saturday 5th June 10 am

email: james@riverkennet.org

You will receive an email to confirm your place. Vole photo credit: Paul Hancock.
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Action for the River Kennet



